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Wheels and Wings- Transportation Week:  

One group made paper airplanes and straw rockets and 

flew them through hula hoops.  They sorted 

transportation for boating vs. non-boating and tested out 

whether they float. Another group wrote with marker 

cars.  On Friday, they toured a school bus and listened to 

John Bangert talk about driving a bus. The kids had fun 

singing “The Wheels on the Bus.” 

 

 Theme’s for April: 

April 1st-5th:  Fantasy/Fairy Tales/Monsters  

April 8th-12th:  Food Groups/Cooking  

April 15th- 19th:  Easter 

April 22nd- 26th: Recycling/Earth Day 

April 29th- 3rd: Farm Animals/Gardening 

Spring Week: At the end of March, groups talked spring.  

Some of the groups played duck, duck, goose, painted 

rainbows, sorted bugs, and other springtime critters by 

color.  The preschool group made birdhouses and hung them 

with Kelsey.  Another group bubble painted on t-shirts that 

had their name on them.  They also played sensory flower 

garden.   

From the director: I appreciate our wonderful staff and the time they put into 

their weekly lessons.  The smiles on the kids’ faces is very rewarding. The kids are 

enjoying the time outdoors, also!  If you know anyone looking for childcare, please send 

them our way.  Our baby room is full, but we have room for over 18 months.  If I can be of 

any assistance, please talk with me!  I hope your family has a blessed Easter!  The daycare 

will not close any days before or after Easter.  Our next day that we are closed is 

Memorial Day.  Lana Hullman   Phone: 785-850-8490 or Email: ljhullman@hotmail.com   

 

St. Patrick’s Day Week: We learned about the color green and 

talked about Saint Patrick.  The leprechauns came and did silly 

stuff which made us all giggle.  

Baby Room News: We are loving the days when we can 

outside!  We were able to play with bubbles one day and 

the kids really enjoyed that.  Their personalities are 

really developing and it’s exciting to see their friendships 

forming.    
 

Thank you Kayla:  Kayla’s last day will be April 12th.  She is 

moving to Lincoln to go to esthetician school.  She wants to 

thank all of the parents for letting her be part of the 

children’s lives.  We appreciate all that she did for the daycare 

and hope she stops by to visit everyone once and awhile.  


